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Rome, 7 December 2017 – In relation with the communication released today by the Spanish 

Ministry of Infrastructure (incorporating elements which relate to the Ministry of Energy),  

Atlantia declares its respect for the positions stated by the Ministry and will welcome any 

clarification on the matter.  

Atlantia has always respectfully complied with any requirement from the CNMV,  and acted in 

line with precedents and any applicable legislation.  

Atlantia has already formally communicated to the respective Ministries our willingness to 

provide any relevant information or documentation to reassure the Government with regards to 

the future proper management of the concessions held by Abertis. We remain available to 

discuss any requirements of the Government in this aspect. 

We remain highly committed to making Abertis the undisputed infrastructure leader in Spain 

and Latin America by contributing our assets in Brazil and Chile and by keeping Abertis listed 

and headquartered in Spain. 


